
 
 
 
TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FROM: DAN JOHNSTON, DIRECTOR OF ASSESSMENT AND TECHNOLOGY 
 
SUBJECT: Memorandum of Agreement Related to Moves into the New High Schools 
 
DATE: November 3, 2020 
 
TYPE: Action Required 
 

The attached memorandum details an agreement between SCSD and SCEA to provide moving 
pay for certificated staff for their work related to moving into the new Church Creek Campus and 
new Stanwood High School. 

 

Recommendation: We recommend that the board move to approve the attached 
Memorandum of Agreement related to moving pay. 

 



 
 

Memorandum of Agreement 
By and Between the 

Stanwood-Camano School District 
And the Stanwood-Camano Education Association 

 
 

This memorandum represents an agreement between the Stanwood-Camano School District and 
Stanwood-Camano Education Association for the 2019-2020 and 2020-2021 school years. It 
concerns the transition of certificated staff from the current high school to the new Stanwood 
High School and the transition of the certificated staff of Saratoga School, Lincoln Academy and 
Lincoln Hill High School to the new Church Creek Campus. 
 
In recognition of the time, effort and responsibility of moving a classroom in a timely and 
orderly manner, all certificated staff (as referenced in paragraph 1), will receive a stipend in the 
amount equal to three days per diem pay. 
 
If more than three total days are required for this transition, with the pre-approval by the building 
administrator, any certificated staff (as referenced in paragraph 1), will receive an additional 
stipend for hours worked at the per diem rate. 
 
 
Stanwood-Camano Education Association 
By:   Date:   
 
Stanwood-Camano School District 
By:   Date:   
  
 
 


